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Aventis

NET CONTENTS: 200 Kg

METHYL ISOTHIOCYANATE(R) TECHNICAL

Physical State: crystalline solid

FOR MANUFACTURING, FORMULATING OR REPACKAGING

GUARANTEE: METHYL ISOTHIOCYANATE... 95% BY WEIGHT

REGISTRATION NO. 25346  PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DANGER     POISON

KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN

Aventis CropScience Canada Co.
295 Henderson Drive
Regina, SK S4N 6C2

Telephone:1-888-AVENTIS 
      1-800-667-5959

[Logo] and AgrEvo are registered trademarks of Hoechst
Schering AgrEvo GmbH, Germany

PRECAUTIONS

Keep away from heat, open flame or other sources of heat.
Store in tightly closed, original container in a cool, dry
area away from feed, seeds or foodstuffs. Do not breathe
vapour. Do not get in eyes, on skin or on clothing. Do not
take internally. Use with adequate ventilation. Wear
protective clothing and gloves. Wash thoroughly with soap and
water and before eating, drinking or using tobacco. Remove
contaminated clothing and wash before reuse. Keep container
closed. When heated to decomposition, product emits toxic
fumes. Ground and bond container and receiving equipment
before transferring material. For industrial use only by
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trained personnel. Not for sale or use by the general public.

FIRST AID

Take container, label or product name and Pest Control Product
Registration Number with you when seeking medical attention.

Eye Contact: Immediately wash with a gentle stream of water or
a 5% solution of sodium bicarbonate for 15 minutes. Get
medical attention, or contact a poison control centre. Treat
with ophthalmic hydrocortisone ointment for 10-15 minutes,
frequently lifting upper and lower eyelids.

Skin Contact: If on skin, flush with plenty of water for 15
minutes while removing contaminated clothing and shoes. Get
medical attention, or contact a poison control centre.

Ingestion: If swallowed, do NOT induce vomiting. Give one or
two glasses of water and get medical attention or contact a
Poison Control Centre.

Inhalation: If inhaled, remove patient to fresh air. If not
breathing, give artificial respiration, preferably
mouth-to-mouth. Get medical attention or contact a poison
control centre.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION

Medical Personnel should contact Aventis’ Medical Information
Services, Toll-Free: 1-800-334-7577. Empty stomach contents by
gastric lavage. No known antidote. Treatment of intoxication
should be symptomatic and supportive.

DISPOSAL AND DECONTAMINATION: Empty container is hazardous.
Keep away from heat, open flames or other sources of heat.
Canadian formulators of this technical should dispose of
unwanted active and containers in accordance with municipal
and provincial regulations.  For information on the disposal
of unused, unwanted product, contact the manufacturer or the
provincial regulatory agency.  Contact the manufacturer and
the provincial regulatory agency in case of a spill, and for
clean-up of spills.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

To be used only in the manufacture, formulation or repackaging



of a pest control product registered under the Pest Control
Products Act. Read Technical Bulletin for formulation details.

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label. It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions. 

NOTICE TO BUYER

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on
the label and subject thereto. The buyer assumes the risk to
persons or property arising from the use or handling of this
product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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